Board of Trustees Special

Tuesday, July 26, 16

The Bainbridge Township Board of Trustees met in special session at the Bainbridge Town Hall on Tuesday, July 26, 2016. Those present were Trustees Mrs. Lorrie Benza, Mrs. Kristina O'Brien, and Mr. Jeffrey Markley. Fiscal Officer, Mrs. Kathleen Staudenbaur was not present.

The purpose of the meeting was to interview the three Fire Chief Candidates.

Mrs. Benza called the meeting to order at 2:35 P.M.

## **EXECUTIVE SESSION**

Mrs. Benza moved to go into executive session to discuss the employment of public employees, per Ohio Revised Code Section 121.22 (G) (1).

Mr. Markley seconded the motion. Vote followed: Mrs. Benza, aye; Mrs. O'Brien, aye; Mr. Markley, aye.

The trustees recessed their special meeting at 2:36 P.M. in order to go into executive session.

Chief Crosley from Ohio fire Chiefs' Association was invited into executive session at 2:36 P.M.

Mr. Richard Huston was invited into executive session at 3:00 P.M. and left at 4:00 P.M.

Mr. Robert Bates was invited into executive session at 4:05 P.M. and left at 5:10 P.M.

Ms. Lou Ann Metz was invited into executive session at 5:15 P.M. and left at 6:45 P.M.

Chief Crosley left the executive session at 8:00 P.M.

Since there was no further business to come before this special meeting of the Bainbridge Township Board of Trustees' the meeting was adjourned at 10:22 P.M.

	Respectfully Submitted,
	Kathleen C. Staudenbaur Fiscal Officer, Bainbridge Township
Name	Date
Name	
Name	Date
Read:	
Approved:	